
Secretariat of the Basel Convention                                         Page | 12 

 
9. Electronic approaches to the notification and movement documents 

 
Decision: BC-16/10: Electronic approaches to the notification and movement documents  
 
Background: 
 
The Conference of the Parties decided to extend the mandate of the small intersessional working group 
established pursuant to paragraph 2 of decision BC-15/14 and invited Parties to consider serving as lead 
countries to prepare a report with further recommendations on electronic approaches to the notification and 
movement documents and to inform the Secretariat by 31 July 2023 of their willingness to do so. 
 
Follow-up: 
 

Call for information Respondents 
Deadlines for 

submission 

Parties are invited to consider serving as lead countries for the work on 

electronic approaches to the notification and movement documents and 

to inform the Secretariat of their willingness to do so 

Parties 31 July 2023 

 
Contact person: 
 
Ms. Carla Valle-Klann, email: carla.valle@un.org.  
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